
  
  

  

No. 385/24  

  

9th December 2024  

  

  

TO: ALL POSTAL BRANCHES  

  

  

Dear Colleagues  

  

Your Voice in the Workplace – December 2024  

   

Please find attached the December Workplace Bulletin. It rounds up our first year of 

producing a monthly workplace orientated communication.  

  

As per normal we will be sending out a limited print run (approx. 10 per cent of branch 

membership) of this Edition, which should reach you by the end of the week for distribution 

to your reps to take into workplaces.   

  

You also have the link to print immediate copies and/or to print off more copies.   

   

It is crucial that branches are distributing the monthly bulletin in every workplace. The 

purpose is to ensure members are receiving written content from the union directly into 

their workplaces, so your role in that process is integral.  

   

 

https://www.cwu.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/08230-your-voice-RMG-10-Dec-2up.pdf 

 

Yours sincerely,  

   

Martin Walsh  

Deputy General Secretary (Postal)  

   

Chris Webb  

Head of Communications  

 

 

 
  
 

 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cwu.org%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2024%2F12%2F08230-your-voice-RMG-10-Dec-2up.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CMMurray%40cwu.org%7C9bea45bf27eb49b2f57b08dd1852fb2a%7Ccc4c0be39046465d85b01e716fb5a2a2%7C0%7C0%7C638693466932891480%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8E1u%2BgwD1tWfOFZ9%2FMAPAVmNRyp91y6IvGt9VLXoiyk%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


